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BY EMAIL  

November 26, 2024 

Jen Wiens 
Chief Executive Officer 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
117 Gorrie Street,  
Atikokan, ON  P0T 1C0 
jen.wiens@athydro.com  

Dear Jen Wiens: 

Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc. (Atikokan Hydro) 
Delay in Filing 2025 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0008 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt to your letter dated November 25, 2024, 
informing the OEB that Atikokan Hydro will not be able to comply with direction number 
3 of the Letter of Direction, including filing an affidavit by the deadline of November 27, 
2024, and requesting that the OEB amend the filing deadline from November 27, 2024, 
to November 29, 2024. 

The OEB grants Atikokan Hydro’s request for an extension. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Petar 
Prazic, at 416-440-7682 or Petar.Prazic@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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